
	
School of Nursing and Health Studies Tuition Exemption Policy 
The UW Bothell School Nursing and Health Studies has identified a need to exempt certain courses from 
tuition exemption enrollment based on the faculty and staff effort in supporting individual students in those 
courses and in order to maintain academic excellence and fiscal viability. 
 
The following courses are eligible for tuition exemption under the University Tuition Exemption 
Policy: 
 

• All 100-400 level Bothell Health Studies Courses (BHS) are eligible for tuition exemption. 
• BHS 505 and BHS 525 are eligible for tuition exemption 
• Bothell Nursing (BNURS) 200 level courses and BNURS 420 are eligible for tuition exemption. 
• BNURS 520 and BNURS 522 are eligible for tuition exemption 

 
The following courses are not eligible for tuition exemption: 
 

• No Bothell Health Courses (BHLTH) are eligible for tuition exemption. 
• BNURS courses are not eligible for tuition exemption unless listed above. 

 
Policy: Tuition Exemption Authority 
Policy online at http://www.washington.edu/students/reg/tuitionexempt.html 
Authority is granted for The University of Washington Tuition Exemption Program under RCW 
28B.15.558. This policy provides UW employees, other state employees and members of the Washington 
State National Guard the opportunity to have tuition waived for up to 6 credits per quarter on a "space 
available" basis. The policy further recognizes that certain courses may not be available under the Tuition 
Exemption Program such as UW Extension or distance learning courses, independent study, internships or 
any self-sustaining courses. In addition, the policy states that "... academic or fiscal considerations may 
exclude certain state-funded courses or programs from the Tuition Exemption program. " 
 
Registration Procedures and Forms 
In order to register using tuition exemption, students should follow the steps identified in UWB 
registration guidelines. Questions regarding the procedure are to be directed to the UW Bothell Registrar. 
 
Procedures and Responsible Organization 
The Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs is responsible for the content of this policy. Changes will be 
authorized through final approval of the Chancellor. A review of the policy will be conducted every two 
years. Students with questions or comments about this policy should contact the Office of Student Affairs. 
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